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Thanks to Agriculture in the Classroom Saskatchewan, students 

had the opportunity to visit the Food Farm to learn more where 

their food comes from by actively participating in hands-on,     

engaging, and fun activities and presentations from agriculture 

industry professionals.  Below are pictures of Gr. 3 & 4 students 

from across the division participating in the Food Farm         

presentations. 

Reading Buddies 

Thanks to members of the Yorkton Maulers for visiting 

St. Paul’s School and assisting as reading buddies. 

Royal Canadian Legion 
Schools across CTTCS are planning for Remembrance Day    

celebrations.  In preparation, school visits and presentations 

by members of the Royal Canadian Legion help students gain 

an appreciation for the Tradition of Remembrance and an   

understanding of how Veterans defended the freedoms and 

democracy that we enjoy today.  Pictured below are students 

from St. Paul’s School visiting the Royal Canadian Legion office. 

Safety Patrol 

Thank you to the students and staff who lead Safety 

Patrol at our schools.  They assist in ensuing the safe 

arrival and departure of students to and from school 

every day.  Pictured below are students from the St. 

Michael’s Safety patrol group being recognized by the 

City of Yorkton and Mayor Hippsley . 

http://www.christtheteacher.ca

